
Associate Director, Rural Training Track 
Collaborative 

The Rural Medical Training Collaborative is excited to announce that we are hiring of a 
part-time Associate Director at a minimum commitment of .2 FTE up to .3 FTE. 

The Rural Training Track Collaborative was founded 10 years ago to help advance best 
practices in rural graduate medical education (GME). Since its inception, the 
collaborative has evolved to focus on rural medical education training at all levels, 
including health professions education and medical students training in rural in addition 
to rural GME. This physician-specific (MD/DO) role will support leadership, advising 
and consulting on a number of programmatic areas including: the Annual Meeting, 
advising current and developing programs in rural graduate medical education best 
practices, supporting the Rural Program Director University for developing program 
leadership across the country and representing the collaborative at professional 
conferences such as the AAFP National Conference. In addition, this is a key role in 
advising the Executive Director and working with the existing staff and Board of 
Directors. 

Required: MD/DO and experience in rural healthcare delivery 
Preferred: Experience working in rural GME. 

Note: This position is structured as a remote position as a time buy-out of an up to .3 
FTE. Travel to professional conferences on behalf of the Collaborative is covered. 

Applications will be considered on a rolling basis until March 16 2024 or until the 
position is filled. For additional information or questions, please email Dr. Hana Hinkle, 
executive director at hhinkle1@uic.edu 

To apply please send letter of interest and CV/resume to: hhinkle1@uic.edu 
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